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				Michael Newman

				Anthony Cardarelli
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Also in attendance:		E. Patrick Luther, Investigator

				Valentino Lombardi, Esquire

															

Michael St. Martin, Chair called the meeting to order at 9:05 a.m.  

There was a Quorum.  Michael St. Martin asked if the Board had

reviewed the minutes from the previous meeting.   Jeffrey Hutton

made a motion to accept the minutes, Michael Newman seconded the

motion.  All Board members were in favor.



There will be one (1) hearing today.  

1.	Ryan Humeston, Martin McElroy/Riarti’s #3287

Patrick Luther, Chief Plumbing Investigator reported to the Board that

Ryan Humeston, Martin McElroy/Riarti’s had been sent out a certified

letter and regular letter to appear before the Board.  Certified letter

was sent on November 13, 2007 and delivered at 3:22 pm., in

Charlestown, RI.  Notice was left.  Jeffrey Hutton made a motion to

continue this violation at next month’s meeting, and William Riley

seconded the motion.  Another hearing notice will be sent out again

to appear at next month’s meeting.

New Business;

Apprentice Registration for October 16, 2007 through November 20,

2007 was passed out to Board members.  Anthony Cardarelli made a

motion to approve the Apprentice Registration.  William Riley

seconded the motion.  All Board members were in favor.

Old Business:

Discussion was made by the Board to have plaques represented to

William O’Brien at our next board meeting.  Pat Luther will ask the

Director to come down to our meeting to represent the plaques to Mr.

O’Brien.
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There was no further business before the Board.  Reviews were made

after the Board meeting.  William Riley made a motion to adjourn, Leo

Champagne seconded the motion.  All Board members were in favor.

The next meeting of the Plumbers Board will be December 18, 2007 at

9:00 a.m. in Building 70, Department of Labor and Training, second

floor conference room, Cranston, RI 02920.

Respectively submitted by Elaine J. Heiss, November 21, 2007


